Thank you so much for selecting me to receive the 11th Armored Cavalry’s Veterans of Vietnam and Cambodia scholarship! I am so very thankful for this opportunity and it will help me so much through college costs. Thank you again so much and I’m excited to start the school year strong this September! I am so thankful for this money and opportunity.

Makayla Milne, Granddaughter of Bill Brawn, G Trp, KIA dedication to Larry Hugh Jones, E Trp, 2/3/68

